

Date: 5/29/2018

Location: Shepard RC

RCB Executive Board Meeting

Start Time: 5:06

Members Absent: none

1. Review
 - a. Reading of the Minutes
2. Updates
 - a. Joseph (VP of Academic Affairs)
 - i. Finalizing apparel - fill out this form
 1. <https://goo.gl/forms/DkyrnwH5O244oUm53>
 - ii. Update on apparel colors - website was not updated and these are our color options
 1. <https://www.alphabroder.com/cgi-bin/online/webshr/prod-labeldtl.w?sr=1566¤tColor=>
 2. Which one? Ice Blue, Graphite, Crimson, Sea Foam
 - iii. How to pay?
 - iv. Sporcle went well
 1. Gift cards, forms
 - b. Shannon (VP of Social Affairs)
 - i. [RCB Formal](#)
 - ii. RCBonfire: June 8th, 7-9pm
 - iii. RHA has proposed to bring people and purchase tickets. Possibly 300-400 people. Happened once in the past, but was stressful to manage both groups. **Will look into caps on people to see if it's possible**
 - iv. Could reduce costs, but most are variable. Could be resistance to mixing the two groups, but could be benefits
 - v. Need to see if there's flexibility in how many people can be brought
 - c. Charlotte (VP of Philanthropic Affairs)
 - i. Figuring things out
 - ii. Campus Kitchens not used to this type of event
 - iii. **Will probably switch to food donation event reading week**
 - d. Benjy (VP of Public Relations)
 - i. Will need to promote the RCBonfire
 - e. Mallory (VP of Financial Affairs)
 - i. Bonfire Permit

Date: 5/29/2018

Location: Shepard RC

- f. Danielle and Nat (VP of Inter College Relations)
 - i. RCBonfire- whatever we can do to help
 - g. Peter (President)
 - i. Artfest wrapup
 - ii. Formal option: RHA Collab
 - iii. RHA tailgate at beginning of fall qtr
 - h. Nancy (Advisor)
 - i. Request post-ArtFest discussion for summary documentation (lessons learned, etc). Reflect on RCB 2018-19 program funding plans/priorities.
3. Discussion

End Time: